
Extension of Land Use Permits 
 
15. The Board of County Commissioners may extend the permit expirations 
for land use approvals issued by the County provided the applicant can 
demonstrate that any delays in completing the project are directly attributed 
to the COVID pandemic.  The burden is on the applicant to demonstrate 
that the delay in project completion was attributed to the uncertain 
economic climate and other extenuating circumstances caused by the 
pandemic.   
 
This extension applies only to county-issued land use permit approvals. 
Applicants requesting an extension shall file the completed application 
before the expiration of the County declared emergency set forth in Board 
Resolution 2020-14.  If granted, extensions will continue through December 
31, 2022.  There is no application fee for a request for extension. 
Applicants are eligible for only one extension.  
 


